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Staff Relations Branch
Royal Canadian Mounted Police 
Headquarters, Ottawa
K1H 0R2
Attn: Cst. B. R. ARBOUR

S/Sgt. R. M. deRoon 
11760 Pintail Drive 
Richmond, British Columbia 
V7E 4P5

RCMP MEDALS SOUGHT Ex-members of the Force who have in their posses­
sion a King George V or King George VI version of the RCMP Long Service Medal, 
and would consider donating it to a prestigious medal collection, are requested 
to contact:

REUNION, VERNON, B.C. All members and ex-members stationed in Vernon, 
B.C., between 1965 and 1975, and anyone else who is interested in attending the 
Vernon reunion to be held July 5th and 6th this summer, is asked to get in touch 
with:

ROCKY MOUNTAIN ROAD RACE All serving members of the RCMP who are 
serious runners holding personal records of 10 km under 38 minutes and are 
interested in competing in the Jasper-Banff Relay, Chasquis International Rocky 
Mountain Road Race to be held in mid-June this year, are invited to submit the 
results of their last three races to Sgt. Greg Dobson at the address listed below. 
An RCMP national team made up of the best runners the Force can produce will 
be selected on the basis of these results.

Sgt. Greg Dobson 
RCMP
F.S.S. Branch
P.O. Box 1320
Edmonton, Alberta
T5J 2N1

* * *
DOMINION POLICE HISTORY NEEDED Mr. F. P. Giroux of Ottawa has been 
researching the history of the Dominion Police which was absorbed by the RCMP 
in 1922. Very little has been written about this organization, and information is 
hard to find. Readers who know anything about the Dominion Police, who have 
old photographs, documents, or items of uniform, are requested to get in touch 
with Mr. Giroux at: 613-446-6011 (ext. 282), or write:

F. P. Giroux
909-1735 Riverside Drive
Ottawa, Ontario
K1G 3P7
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